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Good morning,  I have attached the information for the VFW National Public Servant Award Citation program.  Please review and forward to all pertinent personnel.  
In the past couple years, several Posts have requested National Headquarters to develop a document that could be handed out to the local emergency responders to assist them in nominating one of their own for this Program.  We have come up with the attached document the “VFW Public Servant Award Citation Post Entry Form”.  We hope that it will assist Post Safety Chairmen in obtaining nominations in their community.  You may locate this form as well as other resources on the VFW website under the log in.  Simply visit https://www.vfw.org/#login, log in to My VFW, then look under Member Resources, click on VFW Training & Support, then click on Community Service & Youth Programs, then look under Additional Resources.  
When submitting your Department Public Servant nominations please utilize the link below to access the new online form. This version of the form allows us to process and track your requests faster and more efficiently.
https://VFWPrograms.formstack.com/forms/vfw_department_public_servant_award_request_form
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me and I will get you an answer.  
NOTE:  This information has been sent to VFW Posts via Vmail, (without the Public Servant Citation Department Request form link.)
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me and I will get you an answer.  Thank you and good luck on this programs year!


Tammy Beauchamp
Programs Coordinator
VFW National Headquarters
406 W 34th Street
Kansas City, MO  64111
816-756-3390 x287

